
BERRYESSA UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

At the Regular Board of Trustees Meeting at  

Berryessa Union School District   

1376 Piedmont Road 

San Jose, CA  95131  

Mission:  The Berryessa Union School District provides all students the skills to become lifelong 

learners and successful 21st century global citizens  

September 13, 2022 

Call to Order: 6:00 p.m. 

Open Session:  7:00 p.m. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at 7:00 p.m. on September 13, 2022 at 1376 Piedmont Road, 

San Jose, CA 95132, the Governing Board of the Berryessa Union School District will hold a public 

hearing. Any interested party may make an oral or written presentation at the public meeting. 

The hearing will be held to gather public comment before the Governing Board of the Berryessa 

Union School District considers submitting a waiver request to the State Board of Education, 

relating to Education Code sections 17455, 17466, 17469, 17472, 17473, 17474, and 17475.  The 

waiver, if granted, will allow the District to market and lease surplus District property located at 

1376 Piedmont Road, San Jose, California, through a request for proposal process rather than a 

public bid process.  The public hearing is required by the waiver procedures found in Education 

Code sections 33050, et seq.   

For further information, please contact Kevin Franklin, Assistant Superintendent of Business 

Services for Berryessa Union School District, 1376 Piedmont Road, San Jose, California 95132; 

Ph: 408-923-1860 

 
 
 

Posted: September 2, 2022 

Berryessa District Office  

and 13 School Sites 


